MAY 1 2 1997

Docket Nos. 50-413, 50-414
License Nos. NPF-35, NPF-52

Duke Power Company

ATTN: Mr. M. 8. Tuckman
Vice President
Catawba Site

4800 Concord Road

York, SC 29745-9635

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: DOCKET NOS. 50-413 AND 50-414

This acknowledges the receipt of your ietter of April 24, 1992,
which transmitted Revision 30 to the Catawba Physical Security
Plan.

OQur review of the changes has found them *~ . consistent with
the provisiocns of 10 CFR 50.54(p). Acco’ ...y, they are
acceptable for inclusion into the plan.

A portion of this submission requires clarifi-ation. You have
placed the requirements for an access authorizaticn program under
the heading "Facility Personnel;" please clarifv that this
applies to licensee employees, contractors, and vendors. Also,
please clarify that a review of a contractor’s program will be
conducted prior to granting that contractor's employees
unescorted access. Also, please align your commitments in
Chapter 13 in reference to screening records in accordance with
Regulatory Guide 5.66. This was discussed in a teleconference on
May 11, 1992, between Ms. O. Masnyk of this office anad

Mr. T. Byers of your staff.

The enclosure to your lette~ is being withheld from public
disclosure because it cont ..ns Safeguards Information and must be
protected in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR Part 73.21.
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